Young French researchers in Budapest

The young researchers of the French Fund of FNEP (Foundation Nationale Entereprises et Performance) visited Budapest for the second time, in two consecutive years.

The French Fund has been operating as a civil organization since 1973, providing one-year scholarships to young graduates researching into the current issues that French firms are interested in.

The research field in 2004 is the following: ”How can the performance of the firm be increased with better management?”. Within the scope of this field, the researchers tended to be especially interested in how firms, following the EU accession, have managed their human resources. In what way is the competitiveness of the country affected by the tax and wage policy? What difficulties has the management of the firm have to face in order to sustain competitiveness?

